
Comment from Jimmy Boyd 

Three and a half years is entirely too long to act on such an important matter. I am the original owner 
of a 2011 GMC Yukon that is a part of this safety recall. All I can say is, if something happens to 
anyone riding in my vehicle due to the faulty air bag and its components I' m coming after GMC, the 
company that manufactured and sold the Yukon to me, not Takata. 

 


